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The Siouxland Coalition to End Homelessness assigned the task of reviewing and ranking Continuum of Care Applications for renewal 
and new projects to the Project Monitoring and Development Committee. Those present: Kristine Bornholtz, Erica Carter, Wendy 
Jackson, Amy Keairns, Allison Larson and Katie Roberts. The Committee approved the following project ranking/priority listing. A 
motion was made by Wendy Jackson and seconded by Kristine Bornholtz to recommend to the SCEH Board approval of the SCEH 
Ranking of applications as follows.  Those voting aye:  Kristine Bornholtz, Wendy Jackson, Amy Keairns and Katie Roberts.  Those 
abstaining:  Erica Carter and Allison Larson. 
 
    Amount 
   Amount Recommended 
Ranking Project Agency Requested for Funding 
Tier 1-1 Siouxland HMIS – Renewal Institute for Community Alliances $43,156.00 $43,156.00 
Tier 1-2 Siouxland Coordinated Entry – Renewal Institute for Community Alliances $186,608.00 $186,608.00 
Tier 1-3 Heartland Counseling PSH – Renewal Heartland Counseling $170,658.00 $170,658.00 
Tier 1-4 Bridges West – Renewal Center For Siouxland $130,609.00 $130,609.00 
Tier 1-5 Crittenton Center Project Help – Renewal  Crittenton Center $53,553.00 $53,553.00 
Tier 1-6 CSADV RRH – Renewal Council on Sexual Assault & Dom Vio $156,884.00 $122,635.00 
Tier 2-1 CSADV RRH – Renewal Council on Sexual Assault & Dom Vio  $34,249.00 
Total   $741,468.00 $741,468.00 
 
The total amount of funding available was $987,679.00, and the breakdown is as follows: 
 
Tier 1 $707,219.00 
Tier 2 $34,249.00 
Subtotal $741,468.00 

PH Bonus $68,392.00 No agency applied for this funding 
Subtotal $809,860.00 
DV Bonus $136,784.00 No agency applied for this funding 
Subtotal $946,644.00 
Planning Project $41,035.00 CoC did not apply for funding 
Total $987,679.00 
 
The applications for funding received did not total the funding amount available, as you can see in the tables above, due to no 
agencies applying for the PH Bonus, DV Bonus, or CoC Planning Project Funds. 
 
The Committee ranked the projects from highest to lowest in scoring per the CoC’s approved Review and Ranking Policy/Procedure.  
Since it was not possible to score Heartland Counseling PSH – Renewal due to the project being in their first year and not yet fully 
operational or having enough data to score and rank, the Committee ranked that project based upon their initial new application 
score and rank in the FY2018 competition, again per the CoC’s approved Review and Ranking Policy/Procedure. 
 
The SCEH Project Monitoring and Development Committee Project Priority Ranking recommendation was put to a vote by the SCEH 
Board of Directors on August 29, 2019. The Project Priority Ranking recommendation was approved by the SCEH Board on August 
30, 2019. The vote was recorded as follows: 
 

Frank Tenuta – yes 
Amy Keairns – yes 
Wendy Jackson – yes 
Katie Roberts – yes 
Kristine Bornholtz – yes 
Debbie Goettsch – yes 
Lindsay Landrum – yes 

Cate Combs – yes 
Denise Holst - yes 
Connie Noreen – absent, did not vote 
Allison Larson – abstain 
Monica Rosenthal – abstain 
Jennifer Jackson – abstain 
Susan McGuire/Alison Justice – abstain 

 


